
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au 
Sent: 7/12/2022 7:40:38 PM 
To: DA Submission Mailbox 
Subject: Online Submission 

07/12/2022 

MR John McLoughlin 
7 Pitt RD 
North Curl Curl NSW 

RE: DA2022/0798 - 11 Taylor Street NORTH CURL CURL NSW 2099 

This site has already been subdivided and developed and any further attempts to build up on 
this small site can only be considered as overdevelopment which is not conducive to the 
amenity of the area. The height of the proposed project negatively affects our view from our 
main living area and we are strongly opposed to its approval. 
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